
CONTACTS 
& LINKS

General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk

PRIMARY 
NEWSLETTER

Fri 13th
January

2023

16th 6FE Bletchley Park Trip
19th Yr 2 Oxford Science Centre Trip
25th 4DE: Science workshop at
Abingdon School.
26th 4EE: Science workshop at

Abingdon School.
27th 6DE & 6EE: Bletchley Park Trip

2nd 4FE Science workshop at

Abingdon School.
2nd Y1 & Y5 Space Dome- Schuman

Hall
7th 6DE & 6EE Reading Museum 
9th 6FE Reading Museum
10th Inset Day (no children in school)
13th - 17th inclusive - HALF TERM

January 2023

February

IMPORTANT DATES *School Bus*
If your child takes the bus and is in Reception, Y1, 2


or 3  this is important to read:
This form needs to be filled the day before if you

need to make changes to your usual bus routine.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf_kPs


SMbJZm82QnYqUKsy-

4hCg7GEUgnpRRVWfNyTofpeNg/viewform



We would like to encourage all bus users (R-Y3)

to confirm their child's bus number and routine


by emailing bus@europaschool.uk




*After School Activities*
It is no longer possible to sign up your children


for activities as the parent portal is closed. 
Email:  activities@europaschool.uk and I will add


them if there is room.
If there are not enough students to run a course I


will have to cancel the activity. 
 

Do make sure payment is made immediately. If

you have not paid your child cannot attend the


activity.
 

Please note that I have moved to the office next

door in the Reception corridor.

 

Georgie Neville

Young
 Art 

Oxford
An email was sent out

this week to invite all

pupils in Primary to

take part in an art


competition. 
Please read the email


for full details. 

New
Canteen

Menus from
january

mailto:activities@europaschool.uk


The Three

Kings came

to visit the

school on


6th

January,

bringing


treats for

the


younger

years. 

Competition Time

Deadline for submission 
is Fri 28th January


